
Curriculum Implementation
The Toddlers focused on movement this 
week. They learned more about how their 
body moves through dance parties, climbing 
on our in and outdoor structures, and playing 
chase. They watched how their fingers and 
paint move with painting in a bag. The 
children also watched how things in nature 
move. They observed how tree leaves sway, 
birds fly, and worms wiggle. They created 
winter tree and branch art to mimic what 
they saw. They sang songs like, “Head, 
Shoulders, Knees, and Toes” and we “There 
was a Tree, in the Middle of the Ground.”

Upcoming Dates
● 1/28, 10:30am Family Mass & Open House
● 1/29 Wear Athleisure
● 1/30 Dress Like A Teacher
● 2/1 Free Dress, Black History Month Begins
● 2/2 Wear New Shirt, 12pm Family Picnic
● 2/13 Mardi Gras (& St. Valentine exchange)
● 2/14 Ash Wednesday & Beginning of Lent
● 2/19 President’s Day, No School
● 2/20-23 Optional Parent-Teacher Conferences
● 2/23 Feast of St. Blaise

● 3/1 Women’s History Month Begins
● 3/2 Archer’s Birthday
● 3/6 TK-8th Noon Dismissal
● 3/9 Warriors Fan Experience
● 3/15 Gustavo’s Birthday
● 3/17 Feast Day of St. Patrick
● 3/19 Feast Day of St. Joseph
● 3/27 Run for Fun
● 3/28 Holy Thursday, Break Begins
● 3/29 No School, Good Friday BASIC/FACE  due
● 3/31 Easter Sunday
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Dance Party!

https://app.beehively.com/beehively/cms/admin/sites/226/files/101715/cdn_url.jpeg
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4DA5AB2FA2F9C16-47487554-valentines
https://basicfund.org/how-to-apply/
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
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